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SYSL Board Meeting
Tuesday November 13, 2012

CALL TO ORDER:
Meeting called to order at 7:27 by Marlene Vega, SYSL president

ROLL CALL: All present except SSA. Davis hosted and introduced its board.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
Motion to approve made by West Sac, seconded by Woodland. Motion passed unanimously.

FIRST VICE REPORT:
Clarksburg, River Park, East Sac, and Fruitridge make up the next PAD committee.

HEAD COACH REPORT:

There will be a Competitive Coach’s Clinic on November 30 at Conlin under the lights with Carlos Menjivar,
CalNorth Director of Coaching-Competitive.

First “F” and “E” courses will be in April, we’re still looking for hosts.

Mike Canty is embarrassed by some of the things he sees at games. Some examples are: parent behavior, coach
behavior, player behavior, and overall aggressiveness towards referees. SYSL would like each Club to send us a
copy of its “Code of Conduct” form to review.

HEAD REFEREE REPORT:

Bruce needs each Club to send him a list of qualified refs interested in refereeing
Commissioner’s and District Cups.

Bruce will be asking Clubs to please send him their ideas for referee processes

for next year so we can standardize our policies.

Please remind your referees to renew their certification on line before Dec. 31. Do it ASAP.
The next referee class will be in January in Land Park. What clubs would be willing to host
referee classes and when?

TREASURER’S REPORT:
Was sent out via email.

REGISTRAR’S REPORT:

Invoices have been sent out. Most Clubs are paid up though some invoices are still owed.

Commissioner’s Cup deadline is November 16 to add players. For Association Cup and President’s Cup, it’s 14
days prior. No guest players are allowed for Cup play.

SECRETARY’S REPORT:
East Sac is hosting the next meeting at the Coloma Community Center.




River Park will host in February. Woodland will host the AGM in March.
Positions up for re-election in March are: President, Head Coach, Head Referee, and Treasurer.

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:

Marlene thanked everyone for the 2012 season just about to finish. SYSL had over 7000 kids playing soccer on
over 400 teams.

SYSL has 11 teams hosting SoccerFest December 1 and around 30 teams hosting District Cup beginning that
same weekend.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

CCSL - District Cup and Commissioner’s Cup schedules will be out shortly, hopefully by Nov. 18. Games
begin Dec. 1. Referees will be provided as part of your registration fee.

Association/President’s Cup — U9-U11. Open to NorCal teams this year. December 8-9 at Cherry Island.

OLD BUSINESS:
SYSL medals — Kirk promised to have them by the end of this week. Watch your email for distribution schedule
and location.

NEW BUSINESS:

Jason from Dixon thanked Marlene for monitoring one of his games.

There are field changes for Greenhaven U8 and U10 for this coming weekend.
This is Traci’s last meeting...Ed Stimac is taking over for River Park.

GOOD OF GAME:
Bruce observed a well played match between U14 InterYouth and Davis boys teams.

ADJOURNMENT:
Motion to adjourn made by Woodland, seconded by West Sac. Meeting adjourned at 8:32.

NEXT MEETING: Host Club: East Sac (in January) Location: Coloma Community Center

See SYSL website for map and directions



